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[-95 SOUTHBOUND EXIT RAMP TO ATLANTIC BOULEVARD
TO OPEN IN NEW CONFIGURATION MARCH 13

will undergo a full, around the clock closure for approximately

six months, beginning 11:30 p.m. Sunday night, March 12 for
ramp reconstruction activities. Traffic will be detoured to a new
temporary ramp just south of the existing ramp. FHP will on site to
assist motorists.

T he existing 1-95 southbound exit ramp to Atlantic Boulevard

This $154 million, 8-mile project began construction on
October, 2016 and is expected to be completed in spring 2020,
weather permitting. Work is being performed by Prince Contracting,
Inc., with HNTB Corporation administering the construction contract
for the Florida Department of Transportation.

Maintenance of Traffic

The new temporary ramp will open to traffic at 5 a.m.,
Monday morning, March 13, 2017. The temporary ramp will feature
three westbound turn lanes and two eastbound turn lanes onto
Atlantic Boulevard.




